UDF CONGRUENCE

Meeting in Pretoria in August 1983, the administrative board of the Southern African Catholic Bishops' Conference spent some time in discussion of the United Democratic Front and the Conference.

The Board decided that, while it was not in a position to speak in the name of the Bishops' Conference as a whole, it could not fail to note that the defined goals and intentions of the United Democratic Front concerning the proposed new Constitution and the so-called "Koornhof Bills" agree with positions taken up by the Bishops' Conference on these issues.